ADDENDUM 2
TO
CITY OF BELLE ISLE 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
Sidewalk Repair and Replacement 
RFP# 23-03


[bookmark: _GoBack]This Addendum is issued on March 7, 2023.  The issuance of this addendum does not change the submission dates.  

· Can the Contractor submit a Certificate of Insurance in lieu of the Insurance Verification Form? 
As long as all the insurance listed in the RFP can be verified. 
· Is a Bid Bond required with submission of proposal?
No Bid Bond will be required.
· Has this Contract been awarded in the past? If so, what is the Contract # and the name of the Contract, and who was it awarded to?
No this is the first contract we are looking at for sidewalks. 
· How many Contractors does the City anticipate awarding this to?
It depends on how many responses we have to the RFP, but no more than 3.
· Regarding the sidewalk, driveway, and curb replacements, will these follow FDOT standards?
Yes, they will follow FDOT standards
· Can a detail or more information be provided for the root barrier?
The City will accept any root barrier that will prevent roots from uplifting sidewalks. Contractors should submit what they currently use or if none have been used, provide what the contractor would like to use. 
· What is the thickness for the asphalt concrete along the curb and driveway?
1.5 inches – 2 inches
· Can more information be provided on the lamp black paint, what is required by the Contractor?
Eliminate all references to the lamp paint
· Can fiber be used in lieu of the welded wire mesh for the commercial driveways?
· What is the thickness for the sidewalk replacement?
4-inches
· What is the thickness for the residential driveways?
6-inches
· What is the thickness for the commercial driveways?
6-inches

